Debra Thomeson

From: Tim Kivisto <timkivisto@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 5, 2024 3:05 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Housing

I personally believe that Petersburg is in SERIOUS need of affordable living situations. How about
instead of you spending millions on studies, you can help Skylark Park and the Burrell's make this happen
to benefit the community.

Sent from my iPhone



